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IEEES02.11 PHY MEETING - MARCH 1995 

In the opinion of the PHY Vice Chair, Jim McDonald, the priority of the issues facing the individual PHY 
groups was such that it was not appropriate to call for a PHY meeting in March 1995. The PHY minutes 
from the November 1994 meeting, doc 94/278, and for the January 1995 meeting, doc 95108, were 
approved by the full Plenary on March 9, 1995. 
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